
THE 
(F)AMIL Y (A)FF AIRS (N)EWSLETTER

FORWARD THIS OR PASS IT AROUND 

TO AS MANY GLBTI-FAMILY MEMBERS AS POSSIBLE. 

THE MORE FOLKS WHO TAKE PART, THE SETTER. 

15 APRIL 2006 

NEWSLETTER NEWS, NOTES & REMINDERS: 

Page 1 of7 

(NEWS 11 :) UMAINE PRIDE WEEK 2006 (Ali events are sponsored by the University of Maine and are thus located on the Orono campus.) Ali 
events are free unless otherwise marked. For more information on any event, contact Andrew Johnson at Andrew.Johnson@umit.maine.edu or 
call 581-1439) See the listings below forAPR 17-APR 21. 
(NOTES #1:) Northem Maine Pride Seeks Donations for Auction - Northem Maine Pride is accepting donations of items or services to be 
featured in an online auction. Please send information or inquiries to info@northemmainepride.org or call Forrest at 947-1081. Snail mail: 
Northem Maine Pride, PO Box 2815, Bangor, ME 04402-2815 

(NOTES #2:) There will be an Old Fashioned lce Cream Social and Auction on April 29 to benefit the Howard Foundation. The organizers are 
looking for items for the auction. Anyone who would like to make a donation for the auction should email Dan at knead24u@yahoo.com or call 
him at 942-9319 and leave a message. 

(NOTES #3:) Northem Maine Pride is seeing volunteers to work at one or more of this year's PRIDE events. See the ANNOUNCEMENTS 
category for details. 

(NOTES #4:) Lucie Blue Tremblay will be in concert to benefit The Breast Exam Project, saturday, April 15th, at the Crooker Auditorium in 
Brunswick. Tickets are $15 in advance and $20 at the door. This concert is being sponsored by the Coastal Women's Connection. We are in 
hopes of having as many people as possible at this concert to raise money and awareness for this worthwhile cause. Breast cancer affects both 
men and women and we hope this event will encourage everyone in Maine to do their self breast exams on a regular basis. Reception starts at 
6 pm, concert starts at 7 pm. FMI contact Betsy at iftedhanz hotmail.com 

(REMINDERS #1 :) Yeu can help the newsletter by sending me notices of upcoming GLBTl-related activities that you hear about in your area. 
Trust me, 1 would rather receive the same notice from 8 people than have everyone assume that I know about it and miss the chance to tell other 
GLBTI family members. Email megress@tds.net 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

This category is for non-social notices about GLBTI community members that you think other GLBTI community members might like to know 
about ... things like: births, deaths, adoptions, commitments, graduations, promotions, new jobs, awards, shows, ongoing classes, trying-to-start­
a-group, etc. 

eau for Volunteers - Northem Maine Pride is seeking volunteers to \N'Ork variously at ten PRIDE events planned for the week of May 29th 
through June 4th. One event or all ten, you'II be welcome. Fill out an online application form, www.northemmaine ride.o . Circle "Volunteer''. 
If preferred, send information or inquiries to info@northemmainepride.org or call Forrest at 947-1081. Yeu can also snail mail to: Northem 
Maine Pride, PO Box 2815, Bangor, ME 04402-2815 

EVENTS: 

* APR 15 (5aturday), Bangor, the monthly meeting of the Reading-Aloud.Potluck, 5:00 - 8:00 pm, at Jean's apartment. The format is: dinner
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